
From: Simon Wright  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 7:24 PM 
To: Nick Bell 
Cc: Liam Vincent 
Subject: Re: Holm Oak Gardnor house 
 
Dear Nick  
 
'April 2024 consent was granted to prune the tree back to the previous 
knuckle. This knuckle has been pruned back to many times.  The approx 
reduction in meters to the knuckle is about 1.2m.  Please accept this as 
an  objection to pruning beyond the knuckles of a TPO tree in order to control 
pigeons.  
 
Thanks Simon  
 


